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April 3, 1967. 

f2i(if Joj1-)67 
Mr. Grote Reber, ,
"Stowell", 
Stowell Ave., 
Hobart, Tasmania. 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

It will be a pleasure to ~ave you visit us again. 

The dates you suggested, May 31 to June 4, will be
 
satisfactory.
 

We have had considerable success with our 22 Thlliz and 
10 ~lliz projects during the last couple of years and 
will be eager to hear about your latest series of 
experimentA. 

Although the new timetables are not yet out I have 
inquired from the airlines and you can leave Vancouver 
daily at 20:05 and arrd.ve Penticton 21:50 with one 
stop in between. The only flight east leaves Penticton 
daily at 08:50 and gets to Calgary at '11:35. These 
times should fit in OK. 

Unless we hear differently we will plan to meet you 
at the airport at 21:50, May 31st. We will reserve 
a room for you at the Prince Charles Hotel for May 31 
to June 4. 

At present we are working on a 3000 km baseline inter­
ferometer between Algonquin Park and Penticton, --- it 
hasn't worked yet! 

Best regards, 

Yours sincerely,
 

John Galt.
 
Officer in Charge.
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